

Directorate-General for Security and Safety Risk Assessment Unit Need-To-Know Cell

Brussels, 22 February 2017

Event: Breakfast debate on "When Aviation Strategy meets Regions" - MEP Telička

Date: 01/03/2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to inform you that the organisation of the abovementioned event is compatible with the necessary security requirements as set out by the President in his letter of 12 March 2015; namely to ensure a reaction as swiftly and as efficiently as possible in the case of a major incident.

Please note that this response does not exempt the organiser from undertaking the standard authorisation procedures associated with a meeting, event or exhibition.

If you have any specific security-related questions regarding your event, please contact safe.needtoknow@ep.europa.eu

In the meantime, DG SAFE remains at your disposal for any further questions or queries you may have.

Kind regards



## Need-To-Know Cell

**European Parliament** 

DG SAFE Directorate General for Security and Safety
Risk Assessment Unit
Rue Wiertz 60 I B-1047 Brussels
ASP 05D118, ASP 05D116
+32 228 34876, +32 228 31436

⊠ <u>safe.needtoknow@ep.europa.eu</u>